
 

Arangkada Philippines Forum: Moving Twice as Fast 

With Keynote Speech by President Benigno Aquino 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

President Benigno Aquino III will deliver the keynote speech at the Joint Foreign Chambers’ (JFC) first 
anniversary Arangkada Philippines Forum on January 26, 2012 at the Grand Ballroom, Marriott Hotel Manila.  

 
DTI Secretary Gregory Domingo will deliver the opening remarks on “The Role of Foreign Investment 

in Philippine Economic Growth.” Former Finance Secretary Roberto de Ocampo and National Competitiveness 
Council Private Sector Co-Chairman Guillermo Luz will discuss key reforms needed to grow and strategies to 
improve Philippine ranking in global surveys, respectively. Panels of experts will identify priority policies and 
programs to propel the growth of the Seven Big Winner Sectors: Agribusiness, Business Process Outsourcing, 
Creative Industries, Infrastructure, Manufacturing and Logistics, Mining, and Tourism, Medical Travel, and 
Retirement.  
 

The 130-page First Anniversary Assessment which contains select charts and figures from Arangkada 
2010 and the updated status of the 471 recommendations one year after publication will be distributed at the 
Forum. The first copy of the JFC advocacy paper Arangkada was given to President Aquino on December 1, 
2010.   
 

The Forum is co-sponsored by DTI in partnership with BOI and other Philippine business groups and 
donor agencies. Some 500 participants, including investors, diplomats, government officials, industry experts, 
and media are expected to attend.  
 

The Forum is the first JFC investor conference streamed live. Audiences will be able to watch the 
Forum in real time through the Arangkada Philippines website, www.arangkadaphilippines.com, and 
participate by sending their questions via Facebook, Twitter, and email to be answered live or afterwards.  
 

To join us at the event, (1) register online at www.arangkadaphilippines.com  or, (2) email your 
registration form to Maan Julagay at info@taraeventmanagement.com, or (3) fax it to 894-5851. We highly 
encourage you to register online to make your registration experience smoother.  
 

For more information on the Arangkada Philippines Forum, please call Isabel Hernando or Tanya 
Hotchkiss at 751-1495 or email hernandomariaisabel@gmail.com or arangkadaph@gmail.com. For media 
concerns, please call Bea Vergara at 818-7911 loc. 213 or email bea@amchamphilippines.com.  
 

Send in your questions via Facebook at facebook.com/arangkadaphilippines, Twitter at 
@ArangkadaPH, or email at info@arangkadphilippines.com.  
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